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December 12, 2017 

Dear Valued Customer, 

3M has determined that select production lots and sizes of the 3MTM Protective Coverall 4570 

may not meet a certain aspect of the EN-1149:5-2008 standard, specifically related to anti-

static performance of the protective coverall. No other performance aspects of the coverall are 

affected, however we are asking that immediate action be taken to return these products to 

3M.  

The following products, with manufacture dates of 08/2017 or 09/2017 need to be returned to 

3M immediately. Please call 1-800-328-1667 for return and refund information.  

The following products are affected: 

Product 3M ID UPC Number 

3MTM Protective Coverall 4570 L GT-7000-0457-9 04046719468416 

3MTM Protective Coverall 4570 
XL 

GT-7000-0488-7 04046719468447 

3MTM Protective Coverall 4570 
XXL 

GT-7000-0489-5 04046719468461 

 

There are several ways the date of manufacture can be identified on the affected 4570 product; 

1. Shipper label. The date of manufacture (DOM) can be found on the right hand side of 

the shipper label in the format of MM/YYYY, where MM is the month and YYYY is the 

year of manufacture. Affected product will have DOM 08/2017 or 09/2017. Please see 

example shipper label: 

 

Recall Notice 
Selected Sizes and Lots of 

3M™ Protective Coverall 4570 (L, XL, XXL) 
IMMEDIATE ACTION REQUIRED 
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2. Product label. There is a label on the inside of each 4570 coverall that contains a DOM in 

the form MM/YYYY, where MM is the month of manufacture and YYYY is the year. 

Affected product will have DOM 08/2017 or 09/2017. Please see example product label: 

 

 

Please DO NOT USE any affected 3MTM Protective Coverall 4570 products, and please return 

any affected product to 3M for a full refund. 
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We have corrected the issue at our production facility and are working diligently to restore 

supply. Please note that this recall is only for the three 4570 sizes listed (L, XL, XXL) that were 

manufactured during the specified time periods and does not affect other 4570 Coveralls or any 

other 3MTM Protective Coverall model numbers 

We regret any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your continued patience. Should 

you have any questions please contact your local Sales Representative or Technical Service at 1-

800-243-4630. In Canada, please call 1-800-267-4414. 

Thank you for your support and immediate action. 

 

Sincerely, 

John Gessner 

Portfolio Manager – Protective Apparel 

Personal Safety Division 

       


